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December 1, 2010 

 

 

MEMO TO: All Elevator Companies 

 

FROM: Thomas M. Chambers 

  Bureau Chief 

 

RE:  Electrical Licenses 

 

 

 

Greetings from the Elevator and Amusement Device Bureau.  This letter is in response to several 

questions we receive each month regarding the requirement for an electrical license from the 

North Carolina Board of Electrical Examiners.  

 

Effective January 1, 2011, per Chapter 87-43 of the NCBEEC, all companies that engage in the 

practice of installing, maintaining and/or modernizing elevators, wheelchair lifts, construction 

hoists and relating lifting equipment specifically designed to transport people, must have an 

electrical license to supervise the work being done.  No company can use another company’s 

electrical license to perform any work in the state of North Carolina.  They must have a person 

on their staff with this credential.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this memo, please can contact our office. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

Tom Chambers 

 

 

 

 

 

 


